
R"f' Cir.rlrr No: BGA/Admin/2o 21 I 97 07 July 2021

To: All Hon'ble Members of BGMEA

Subject: lnternational Passenqer Fliqht Operation To/From Bangladesh

Dear Sir,

Assalamu Alaikum.

Please find attached a copy of instruction regarding continuation of operation of

lnternational Passenger Flights to/from Bangladesh circulated by the Civil Aviation

Authority of Bangladesh vide no. 30.31.0000.112.42.001.21-2768 dated on 05th July

2021. This is sent herewith for your kind information and necessary action.

BGMEA Regionar Office: BGMEA Bhaban (Lebel-4&5) 669/E, Jhautala Road (Near CNG Station), South Khulshi, Chittagong.
Tel: +880-31-2A674O1-1O (PABX), Fax: +880-31 -2867412, E-mail: info@bgmeactg.org

Thanking you,








